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April 22, 2008 

Ms. Kristen Walli 

Board Secretary 

Ontario Energy Board 

P.O. Box 2319 

2300 Yonge Street, 27
th

 Floor 

Toronto, Ontario 

M4P 1E4 

VIA EMAIL boardsec@oeb.gov.on.ca 

Dear Ms. Walli: 

 

RE: EB-2007-0050 – ACCR Evidence 

 

I am writing to advise that the Ross Firm Group will not be calling any witness panel to 

address the ACCR evidence.  The Ross Firm Group will however be using the 

information contained therein as an aid to cross-examination of the Applicant’s witness 

panels. 

 

We have advised the Applicant of this fact, and have further advised that the most 

relevant information will pertain to conductor sizes 744 and up. 

 

It is important to note that the ACCR evidence may be used differently by other 

intervenors. 

 

Yours very truly, 

 

The Ross Firm PC 

 

Per: 

 
Quinn M. Ross 

 

QMR/tbm 
 



- 2 - 

 

 

c. HONI 

c. Intervenors 


